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Dear Parent/Carer
Year 11 Early Finish on Friday 27" May 2022
As you are aware, Rockwood Academy closes for half term this Friday 27% May 2022 to all students.

To recognise the hard work and efforts of our Year 11 students during their examination period, we will have
an early finish for them.

This is obviously exam dependent, as every student will have a Chemistry Exam in the morning, and some will
have a Computer Science Exam in the afternoon.

e Students who do not have the Computer Science Exam in the afternoon, will be dismissed from school
at 11:00am, which is at breaktime. If they are entitled to free school meals, they will be able to pick
this up at breaktime before they leave.

e Students who have the Computer Science Exam in the afternoon will have a pre-exam booster session
at 11:25am (after a short break), followed by lunch and then the exam at 1.15pm. These students are
not to leave the school premises. It is crucial that they use the opportunity of the pre-exam booster
session, and to have their full focus on the exam, and not on the students who got to leave early.

We want equality for all our students and therefore, will have opportunities for early finishes and will
communicate these to you accordingly.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s form tutor, the Head of
Year 11 - Ms Taj, or any member of the senior leadership team.

Kind regards.

Miss D Chudasama
Deputy Headteacher
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